
                                                                                                   
 
 

          
 

June 28, 2011 

 

Mark Renaud 

Comcast Cable Communications, Inc. 

676 Island Pond Rd 

Manchester, NH 03109 

 

Re: D.T.C. 10-8: Letter to Comcast Regarding Information Request Number 2 

 

Dear Mr. Renaud: 

 

On June 9, 2011, the Massachusetts Department of Telecommunications and Cable 

(“Department”) issued its First Set of Information Requests Of The Department of 

Telecommunications And Cable To Comcast Cable Communications, Inc.  This is to inform 

Comcast Cable Communications, Inc. that the Department is withdrawing its Information Request 

Number 2.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Kalun Lee 

Kalun Lee 

 

cc: Commissioner Geoffrey G. Why; 
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